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22nd April, 2024 

Dear Class 2 Parents, 

Class 2 Residential at Kingwood Peak Venture 13-15.5.24 

As the residential visit to Kingswood Peak Venture is fast approaching, we thought it would be a good idea to 

update you with some further information. 

The children should come to school as normal on Monday 13th but NOT in school uniform. They should wear 

whatever they are going to Kingswood in! They will be taken to the centre on the Kirkburton Middle School 

minibus for a 10.30am start to their adventure and Mrs Breeze will travel with them. 

Mrs Waddington, Mr Newing and Mrs Breeze will be at Peak Venture for the duration of the visit but all 

activities will be supervised by the Kingswood staff. 

The children will have lunch at the centre before returning to school on the minibus at approximately 1.30pm on 

Wednesday 15th, ready for you to collect as normal at the end of the school day. (Multiskills Club will be running 

after school for any of the children who attend!) 

Please make sure you read the attached Parent Guide and have checked the suggested packing list and let us 

know if you have any problems with it or if there is anything else you need to bring to our attention or discuss 

prior to departure. Please also make sure that your child has a named water bottle with them. 

Please could you also let the office know as soon as possible if your child suffers from enuresis (bed-wetting), 

even if it is only occasionally, so that we can let Kingswood know in advance.  Likewise if there are any medical 

or dietary issues that we are not already aware of.  

The children are very excited about the visit and we now just need to keep our fingers crossed that the weather 

will be kind. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Sam Lavy 

School Office 

 


